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warren w. Nissley, chairman 
WALTER S. GEE 

P. W. R. GLOVER 
HENRY E. MENDES 
ANDREW STEWART 
JOHN R. WILDMAN

American Institute of Accountants
INCORPORATED UNDER THE LAWS Of THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

135 CEDAR STREET, NEW YORK

May 4, 1926.

Henry A. Niles, Esq., 
60 Broadway, 
New York City.

Dear Mr. Niles:

On April 5th we wrote to you enolosing the 
literature which has been put out by this bureau and 
requesting your opinion as to whether or not its activi­
ties were worth while. We also asked whether or not 
you would be able to use any men obtained by the bureau.

We have had a considerable number of applica­
tions from men who seem to have the necessary fundamental 
qualifications and have also had a number of requests 
from Institute members for these young men.

We are very anxious to have a reply from all 
those to whom our original letter was addressed, and as 
we have not yet heard from you we are writing again to 
ask if you will kindly co-operate with us to the extent of 
giving us your views on the subject.

Very truly yours,

Chairman.
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